
September 1, 2018 

Letter from the President 
 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

 

- Be sure to mark your calendars and join us on October 27th in the pool 

parking lot for the Neighborhood Fall Fest. More info will be available as 

we get closer but you will definitely not want to miss this!  

 

- The Board is currently examining options to help curtail the excessive 

speeding taking place in the neighborhood. In the meantime, we would 

greatly appreciate everyone lowering your speed while driving in the 

neighborhood.  

 

- A big thank you to everyone for helping keep the streets clear of vehicles. It 

is amazing what a difference it makes for the flow of traffic, neighborhood 

aesthetics, and general safety. If you have guests that need to park on the 

street, please make sure they are parked as close to the curb as possible.  

 

- We have received some concerns regarding trash and damage to the 

landscaping by students waiting at the entrance for the bus. Please encourage 

your students to preserve the appearance of the entrance and to not leave 

their trash at the entrance. Additionally, when walking back into the 

neighborhood from Gateway in the afternoon, please make sure they stay to 

the curbs or grass as we do not want anyone to get run over. The safety of 

our kids is paramount and we need everyone to do their part. 

 

- The pool will be closing for the winter on October 31st. Please make sure the 

gate closes fully and latches. This is for the safety of not only those that are 

using the pool but the neighborhood as a whole. Pool hours are 9am-9pm 

 

- Please use the website (WyndhamSouthHOA.com) to submit any concerns, 

issues, suggestions, or requests for the neighborhood.  

 

 

Thank you again, 

Chris Dorsey, President  

Wyndham South Board of Directors  

WyndhamSouthHOA@gmail.com 


